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GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION AWARDS CONTRACTS

The General Services Administration awarded two contracts to provide programming environment and training services to the Department of Defense’s High Performance Computing Modernization Program user community.  The contracts, which consist of a three-year base period with five one-year options, have a potential value of $144 million.  One contract was awarded to the MOS University Consortium (comprised of Mississippi State University, the Ohio Supercomputer Center, and the San Diego Supercomputer Center) for $108 million over eight years.  The second contract for $36 million over eight years was awarded to High Performance Technologies, Inc. (HPTi) of Arlington, VA.  These two contracts, with representation from 27 universities and industry partners, were awarded under full and open competition from seven responses received to a Broad Agency Announcement.  

The awards, announced by Dr. Delores Etter, Deputy Under Secretary of Defense for Science and Technology, will provide the Department’s science and technology community and the test and evaluation community with access to leading academic institutions and industry capabilities.  This will improve DoD high performance computing user productivity by the acquisition of world-class technical support, the development of strategic partnerships, and focused high performance computing tool development and deployment. 

The High Performance Computing Modernization Program delivers world-class commercial, high-end, high performance computational capability to the Department, facilitating the rapid application of advanced technology into superior warfighting capabilities.  With 21 centers located in 14 states and the District of Columbia, the program is creating a pervasive culture among DoD’s scientists and engineers where they routinely use advanced computational environments to address the DoD’s most complex and challenging problems.

More information on the DoD High Performance Computing Modernization Program may be found on line at http://www.hpcmo.hpc.mil.


